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Worship through Song 

Worship through Communion 

Worship through Prayer 

Worship through Giving 

Worship through the Word 

“Trust and Do Good” 

1 Peter 4:12-19/ Pastor Jojo Ma 

Worship through Song 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Announcements 
 
1) Welcome to CrossLife Community Church! We’re so glad you’re here with us to worship God, remember the 
gospel together, encourage one another, and have fellowship in Christ. May the Lord be trusted and treasured 
this Lord’s Day! 
 
2) Ladies, please join us on November 14th as we debut our very first Titus 2 Home Channel. Just another 
fellowship opportunity to learn from one another, share our gifts and talents, and hear stories of God’s grace 
to each of us! See Kelly Farrow for more information. 
 
3) We continue to meet for our weekly zoom meetings. For this coming week: Prayer Gathering on Monday at 
8pm, CrossLive on Thursday at 8pm, Lifegroups on Fridays/Sundays. Please join us as we seek to encourage 
each other and stay connected! 
 
4) We would like to invite you to participate in a food collection event for Children's Hunger Fund on Sunday, 
November 15th.  Dinah Watkins will be the liaison in cooperation with our deacons.  Participants will purchase 
non-perishable foods from a provided list and then drop them off at Dinah's home after service on 11/15. If 
you’re interested, please email and RSVP with Dinah asap at dinah.watkins@yahoo.com.  
 
5) Mission Committee is supporting Jared Haechton’s Christmas outreach program, “Isaan Christmas Child”. 
He is preparing Christmas boxes for distribution among the children in 4 provinces. Our Sunday school has 
participated by making craft kits. We encourage you to donate $4.50 for each box; donations can be made by 
1. Zelle: Send payments to: treasurer@crosslifecc.com (write “Missions" in the memo line) or 2. Check: Payable 
to: CrossLife Community Church PO Box 80183 San Marino, CA 91118 (write “Missions" in the memo line). 
 
6) Due to our special Christmas outreach in Thailand through the Haechtons, CrossLife won't be participating 
as a whole church in Operation Christmas Child this year. However, life groups, individuals, and families are 
encouraged to participate on their own. For box-filling instructions, drop-off locations, and payment of the $9 
shipping fee, please visit https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/pack-a-shoe-box/ . 
 

Connections 
 

1) To learn everything about our church, visit us at www.crosslifecc.com. Check our calendar, 
watch or download sermons, discover our ministries, learn our beliefs, values, and vision, read 
blogs, and much more. Check us out on your mobile devices too. 
 
2) Prayer praises and requests can be submitted using our online form, with your Connection 
Card, or emailed to Louisa Wong at prayer@crosslifecc.com. 
 
3) Online giving is available at www.crosslifecc.com. Other options like Zelle Pay and Online Bill 
Pay are available too. Email Karen Kwan at treasurer@crosslifecc.com. 
 
4) Share life together and join a LIFE Group! For more information on how to get plugged-in, see 
Ronald Yuan or email lifegroups@crosslifecc.com. 
 
5) Have you recently put your trust in Christ as Lord and Savior? Talk with one of our pastors to 
learn more about Christian Baptism. 
 
6) If you have been regularly attending CrossLife as a follower of Jesus, we encourage you to 
formally join us in full commitment through Church Membership. Please inquire with our 
pastors. 
 
7) For children under 4 years old, CrossLife offers Family Dedications. See our pastors. 
 
8) Is God calling you to missions? See Ronald Yuan or email missions@crosslifecc.com.  
 
9) If you would like to know more about our Children’s Ministry, see our Children's Director 
Joyce Young or email children@crosslifecc.com. We strive to provide your children with the very 
best care, loving teachers and helpers, and a Christ-centered curriculum. 
 
10) For information on our Crossway (youth/high school) and Crossroads (college/young 
adults) groups, see Pastor Justin or email him at justin@crosslifecc.com. 
 
11) Do you play an instrument? Would you like to serve through singing? Talk to Pastor Justin or 
email him at justin@crosslifecc.com.  
 
12) CrossLife is looking for more ushers.  If you are interested in serving in this area, please 
contact Eric Liu eliu0923@gmail.com.  
 

Our Elders and Deacons 
 
•Staff Elders: Jojo Ma jojo@crosslifecc.com, Justin Chan justin@crosslifecc.com 
•Lay Elders: James Mark james@crosslifecc.com, Jeff Clarkson jeff@crosslifecc.com, Jerry Tom 
jerry@crosslifecc.com 
•Deacons: Ronald Yuan ronyuan@yahoo.com, Miron Hom gleehom@gmail.com, Ryan Kwa 
r_kwa@yahoo.com, Eric Liu eliu0923@gmail.com, David Podley dpodley@podley.net, Brad 
Young Bjyoung045@gmail.com 

 

Weekly Scripture Memory Verses 
 
*Crosslings – Genesis 50:20b God meant it for good…to save many people. 
*Crosswalk (2-4) – Psalm 119:9-10 How can a young man keep his way pure? By guarding it according to your 
word. With my whole heart I seek you; let me not wander from your commandments! 
*Crosswalk (4-6) – Psalm 100:3 Know that the Lord, he is God! It is he who made us, and we are his; we are his 
people, and the sheep of his pasture. 


